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Client Advisory 

November 11, 2021 

Update: Covid-19 Situation in Dalian, China 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
Due to increased COVID-19 activity, Chinese authorities are maintaining COVID-19 curbs in Dalian, Liaoning 
Province, China, as of Nov. 11th. Localized transport and business disruptions will likely occur.   
 
Currently, Dalian port remains open and most of carriers’ feeder plan and operations are in schedule. Gate in and 
out of the port has not been impacted. No special requirements have been implemented.  
 
However, cargo and passenger transit to, within, and from the province are likely to face processing delays and 
disruptions. Heightened curbs continue in medium-risk areas located in Dalian, including parts of Ganjingzi and 
Zhongshan districts, as well as Zhuanghe. Only entry and exit for essential services as well as transport of medical 
supplies are allowed at the moment. For now, truck drivers have been asked to return due to road transportation 
restrictions; therefore, most of the cargo were delayed and could not be delivered to Dalian. 
 
In terms of air transportation, operations are normal at Dalian Zhoushuizi International Airport (DAL), and 
international flights ex Dalian Airport have not been affected by the epidemic, but disruptions are possible at short 
notice. Yet, delivery is not allowed in some cities around Dalian such as Ying Kou, Shenyang, and Dandong.  
 
 
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 
C.H. Robinson commercial representative for further information. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson 
 

 


